Minutes - Delores Von Rosen Basket Guild May 25, 2021

Mamye called the meeting to order.

Upcoming classes were discussed. It was decided that Bonnie and Cathy would switch places
on the calendar. Bonnie will teach Gina Keft’s class of a twill tray.
Classes decided so far include the following:

June- Gretchen Rim on a Gourd- Julie Honchar

July- Small Twill Tray- Bonnie Gieger

August-Stamp, Doodle and Coil on a Gourd- Debbie Wilson
September-Painter’s Twill- Peggy McCarson

October- Cathy Strawhorn- Pine Needles

November-Small Christmas Tree Basket- ?

December-Party

There was a discussion about saving the money the guild has built up in the treasury to have a
nationally known teacher come or buy kits. It was decided to table that discussion for now.
Next order of business was finding a vice president and a secretary. Sue McFarland has
stepped down effective this meeting as secretary. Debbie Wilson volunteered to be secretary
with the stipulation that she would be out of town for some meetings. The guild is actively
seeking a volunteer for Vice President.

Next meeting is a potluck lunch. We certainly enjoyed the one we had today. It was so nice to
see everyone and be mask free!

Meeting was adjourned by Mamye.
Respectfully submitted,
Debbie Wilson



